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Full Text

In the light of the study by Ms. Toki on the relationship between indigenous
peoples and the Pacific Ocean and the dire effects of climate change, such as
forced relocation and the loss of culture and livelihood, on vulnerable small island
Pacific States, the Permanent Forum recommends that United Nations entities,
including UN-Oceans, the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate
Change and UNESCO, in addition to the International Seabed Authority, comply
with and implement the relevant articles of the United Nations Declaration (arts.
18, 27 and 32), so as to ensure the full and effective participation of indigenous
peoples. This should include meaningful participation, such as dedicated
indigenous representation within each of these United Nations entities, and
regard for indigenous peoples’ world views.
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